Mackenzie Valley

Review Board

Note to File

EA0708-007
Deze Energy Corporation, Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion project

Re: Additional Information on Baseline Water Data

On June 5, 2009, Review Board staff placed additional information on the FTP site for the
Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion project. This information includes reports related to the
baseline water data that Deze Energy used in the DAR. To view the document, you can contact
the Review Board office at (867) 766-7050 or 1-866-912-3472 (in the NWT, Yukon or Nunavut)
to arrange for a hard copy. Alternatively, you can download the file from our FTP site at
ftp://199.247.52.13/Taltson.
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